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August 22, 2019 
 
Marty Stockton 
City of Portland 
1900 SW 4th Avenue, Suite 7100 
Portland, OR 97201 
 
Re: City of Portland 
 Lower Southeast Portland Area Plan 
  
Dear Marty Stockton: 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Transportation and Growth Management (TGM) Program has selected 
the Lower Southeast Portland Area Plan to move forward to the next stage of the grant award process. Our grant 
manager for the project will contact you within the next week to set a date for a first meeting and start 
developing a statement of work. Your grant manager is Héctor Rodriguez Ruìz (503-731-8435; 
Héctor.Rodriguez-Ruìz@odot.state.or.us).  
 
Héctor will work with you over the next few months to negotiate a project statement of work (SOW) by January 
16, 2020.  We expect that the Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) will be ready for your signature within three 
months of when the SOW is agreed to and submitted for consultant selection. By September 19, 2019, return 
the attached Grant Acceptance Form indicating that you have read and understood the 2019 Grantee Packet, 
which outlines the process from grant award to contract and IGA execution.  
 
Congratulations once again. We look forward to working with you on your project.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 

 
Matthew Crall      Michael Rock 
TGM Program Manager, DLCD   TGM Program Manager, ODOT 
 
cc: Héctor Rodriguez Ruiz, TGM 
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